Future management of the Grenfell site

Secretary of State for Communities, Housing and Local Government, Rt Hon
James Brokenshire MP, and the Independent Site Management Lead, Doug
Patterson, exchange letters on the future management of the Grenfell Tower
site. This follows government taking freehold ownership of the Grenfell Tower
site.
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